Chris O'Brien

From: Judith Zimmer <judizimm@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 2:44 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: FOR H5787

Please show equity in health care for women. Please make sure that abortion is available to ALL women
regardless of income or type of insurance.

Respectfully,

Judith Zimmer

89 Overhill Rd, East Greenwich, RI 02818
401-369-0343



